
School Council Actions – Autumn Term 2024 

 

27/9/24  

Our first meeting of the new School Council.  The children had their photos taken for our 

display. We talked about the dinner hall signs that the previous School Council had made, 

and we placed them on the tables in the hall.  We talked about examples of some of the 

activities in which the School Council get involved. 

 

11/10/24 

The School Council had their photos taken with the Harvest collection of food.  The children 

made their badges so they can be identified as school councillors. 

 

25/10/24 

We had a look in our school library and discussed how we put books away onto the correct 

shelves. We spent some time putting books away together and enjoyed seeing all of the 

new books we can borrow. 

 

15/11/24 

The School Council were keen to go litter picking, so we kitted up with coats, gloves, bin 

bags and litter pickers, and went into the school playground to pick up litter. We were 

pleasantly surprised to find that the grounds were relatively litter free, although we still 

managed to half-fill a bin bag! 

 

29/11/24 

We took our clip boards and inspected the cloakroom areas around the school. We talked 

about the importance of keeping our cloakrooms tidy so people don’t’ trip over.  We also 

discussed how we could set a good example by picking up coats off the floor (even if they 

are not ours!) to help the class cloakroom monitors. 


